
CALLING ALL BPHS BAND ALUMNI

We need your help to start a new tradition at BPHS!
We are inviting you back to the band!  The annual graduation band will now be known

as the Patriot Alumni Band.  We are looking for past members of ALL performing
levels.  The music is playable by all.  If you no longer have an instrument, NO

WORRIES!  Still reach out to see if we can accommodate!

The reasons for the band are simple:
● To give our alumni a chance to perform

● To celebrate our seniors
● To strengthen our extended musical community

● TO HAVE SOME FUN!

There will be two rehearsals before our performance:
1. June 22nd at 9am - Margaret Robin Blowers Auditorium

2. June 25th at 5pm - Patriot Field (will run right into graduation at 7pm)

Due to regulations and uncertainty of local guidance, opening this up to all is last
minute.  We still think we can pull this off and make this event even more special for

our seniors!

If you are interested, please reach out to:

High School Band Director, Mike Graves at gravesm@bpcsd.org


